

Mark Thompson <tmarks2014@gmail.com>

Fwd: east west corridor through Developmental Center property

1 message

Mark Thompson hompson thompson com/ <a href="ma

Fri, Feb 26, 2016 at 2:47 PM

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Nathan Crane < NCrane@highlandcity.org>

Date: Wed, Dec 16, 2015 at 8:48 PM

Subject: Fwd: east west corridor through Developmental Center property

To: Mark Thompson < thompsonmark 60@gmail.com>

Letter from UDOT.

Nathan

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device

----- Original message ------

From: Teri Anne Newell <tnewell@utah.gov> \Date:12/16/2015 8:40 PM (GMT-07:00)

To: Commissioner Larry Ellertson larrye@utahcounty.gov

Cc: Richard Nielson <richardjn@utahcounty.gov>, Nathan Crane <NCrane@highlandcity.org>

Subject: east west corridor through Developmental Center property

Dear Commissioner Ellertson

I am writing to let you know of our support for the east west corridor that is planned to extend through the Developmental Center Property in Highland. We have implemented some short term fixes to address increasing volumes of traffic in the area, specifically vehicles eastbound on SR-92 turning right to head southbound on North County Blvd. This traffic will be alleviated in the long term by construction of the east west grid between Alpine Highway and North County Blvd. We strongly support Highland City and Utah County in making this important connection. Creation of such a grid system helps our regional and local roadway systems function well into the future.

Respectfully,

TeriAnne S. Newell, P.E.

UDOT Region 3 Director